ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES

TUESDAY, JULY 10, 2012

Continued from page 271

Sheriff Hardwick wanted to clear up any misunderstandings that had resulted in the manner in which the Deputy Sheriff Salary Supplementation Fund (grant) had been presented to the Treasurer and County Clerk's office.

It was mutually agreed that the grant would be paid monthly following the month in which the supplement was earned. It will be a paper check (automatic deposit will not be allowed) and will be separate from the employees' regular payroll. The funds will not be intermingled and will be disbursed in addition to the regular payroll. This will enable the County the opportunity to track the grant for audit and reporting purposes.

Sheriff Hardwick stated that an online training Compliance Seminar would be available on June 23 from 2:00p.m. to 4:00p.m. He felt this would be beneficial to anyone who would be involved in this process.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00p.m. on July 10, 2012.

IN REF. ORDER NO 6 Adair County Treasurer Six Month Settlement

ATTIST Sandra Collop

County Clerk

Page 272

Presiding Commissioner